
President’s Newsletter - August 2021 
 
Gentlemen, 
       
Here we are guys in the “dog days” of summer hoping everyone is enjoying themselves no matter where 
you are. We had one “hole-in-one” in July, and it was Mike Wolff on number 11, he did it on July 11th—
Congratulation Mike! Dry Heat tournament was Monday and Tuesday of this week, and everyone had a 
good time. In the A flight there was a tie for first place between the team of Rutherford and Sweet and 
the team Henry and Warman. The B flight winners were the team of Thelen and Edwards. 
Congratulations to all the winners, it wasn’t easy out there battling the heat and the mosquitos. We had 
eighteen two-man teams and I would like to thank you all for participating. 
 
Make sure you mark your calendars for the final two tournaments this year—the Welcome Back 
tournament is November 15th, and the Holiday Tournament is on December 6th, they are two of our 
best tournaments of the year. One more date to get on your calendars will be November 15th—this Is 
the tentative date for our next GENERAL MEETING, it’s important we get as many of you as possible to 
attend—more info on that down the road. 
 
Stay safe, 
Rich Mercatante—President TLQMC 
 


